
Breast Cancer Screening

I enclose details of today’s statement from the Secretary of State for Health
and Social Care about Breast Cancer Screening. Any constituents who have
concerns should call the breast screening helpline number on 0800 169 2692:

http://www.government-world.com/breast-cancer-screening/
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